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ABSOLUTELY VOTE NO  NO  NO  NO  NO. ON THIS BILL.  We don’t need higher 

taxes for any reason. Oregonians already pay higher state taxes than any other state.  

We are already fighting Biden’s inflation, high priced everything from food & gasoline 

to high energy costs.  You are there in state government to represent your 

constituents & the US & State Constitutions bound to them by your oath  of office,; 

you are not there to represent your personal &/or your party affiliation’s Agendas.  

VOTE  NO. Your constituents DEMAND IT!!!  Remember You work for us!  You are 

our Employee!   


